
 

D.S. Johnson Elementary School 
Home of the Jaguars! 

5/26/25 

Good evening Jaguars and Jaguar Families, 

This is Dr. Lee, Principal at D.S. Johnson, with your weekly call and updates. 

We hope you all enjoyed this long weekend! 

Tomorrow our Jaguars will continue their push to finish this year strong!  Tuesday through 
Friday, we will be busy with make-up EOG testing, review and remediation, and 
Read-to-Achieve testing for eligible 3rd graders. Students eligible for EOG retests will test on 
June 2nd and 3rd.  If your student has already completed all EOG assessments, you received a 
packet on Friday with your child’s eligibility and next steps.  If you have any questions, please 
call.  It is a lot of information and we are happy to help.  

Mark your calendars for our Awards Day events.  Our 3rd and 4th grade students will be 
celebrated together on June 2nd at 1:00 and our 5th grade students will be celebrated on June 
3rd at 1:00.  Our 5th grade awards will also include their “Moving Up” honors.  You will be 
notified if your student is being recognized with an award.  Students attire for both events is 
“Dress to Impress”!  

As always, we appreciate your support of our Jaguars! At D.S. Johnson, we are Next Level 
focused!l  Have a great evening!!! 


